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Email Thread re: Request to appoint a new CLA Representative to the Canadian Committee 

on Cataloguing 
 

Please see email thread below.  Within it is assurance that there is no financial cost to CLA in making this 

appointment. 
 

 

 

From: Leonard, William (BAC/LAC) [mailto:william.leonard@canada.ca]  
Sent: February-19-16 8:49 AM 

To: Valoree McKay 
Subject: RE: Letter requesting appointment of new CLA representative to the Canadian Committee on 

Cataloguing 

 
Hi Valoree,  No, there is no financial commitment on the part of CLA.  LAC funds the person’s travel to 
the in-person meetings of CCC.  LAC only funds the travel expenses of the two CLA representatives and 
two ASTED representatives. 
The person participates on the committee on a volunteer basis.   
Hope this information helps. 
  
William 
  
From: Valoree McKay [mailto:vmckay@cla.ca]  
Sent: February-18-16 6:36 PM 
To: Leonard, William (BAC/LAC) <william.leonard@canada.ca> 
Subject: RE: Letter requesting appointment of new CLA representative to the Canadian Committee on 
Cataloguing 
  
William 
  
Is there a financial commitment to CLA for this?  I don’t seem to be aware of one nor have I seen any 
invoices or claims come through however I have been asked to verify this before we determine how to 
proceed with the request. 
  
Regards, 
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From: Leonard, William (BAC/LAC) [mailto:william.leonard@canada.ca]  

Sent: January-29-16 9:32 AM 
To: Valoree McKay; Christine Oliver; Leonard, William (BAC/LAC) 

Cc: Secrétariat CCC / CCC Secretariat (BAC/LAC) 

Subject: FW: Letter requesting appointment of new CLA representative to the Canadian Committee on 
Cataloguing 
  
Dear Valoree,  Please find attached a letter from the chair of the Canadian Committee on Cataloguing 
(CCC) requesting the appointment of a CLA representative to CCC.  Also attached is a 1997 letter 
outlining CLA’s procedures for nominating its experts to the CCC. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Bill Leonard 
  
 
Spécialiste des normes de l'information, Direction des services, Division de la description 
Bibliothèque et Archives Canada, Gouvernement du Canada 
550, boul de la Cité, Gatineau (Québec)  K1A 0N4 
william.leonard@canada.ca  Tél : 613-716-3379 
  
Information Standards Specialist, Services Branch, Description Division 
Library and Archives Canada, Government of Canada 
550 De la Cité blvd., Gatineau, Québec  K1A 0N4 
william.leonard@canada.ca  Tel: 613-716-3379 
  
www.bac-lac.gc.ca 
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